
 

 

 

IOC Executive Board, Lausanne, on 7 June 2015 

 

During its meeting in Lausanne on 7 June 2015, following the letter of Mr Pál Schmitt, dated 10 
March 2015, requesting a review of his situation and having taken into consideration the position of 
the IOC Ethics Commission, the IOC Executive Board took into consideration both the actual 
suspension of Mr Pál Schmitt‘s right to participate in IOC commission for three years as well as his 
personal situation, which has been revised at the highest level, allowing him to again exercise his role 
of former President of the Republic of Hungary in his country as well as in numerous official 
international missions.  As consequence the IOC President has been allowed to again appoint him to 
participate in an IOC commission. 


